
 

Long Island Board of REALTORS®, Inc. 
300 Sunrise Hwy., West Babylon, NY  11704 

631-661-4800    Fax:  631-661-5202 
 

NYSAR REALTOR® of the Year Award Nomination Form 
 

Dear LIBOR Member, 
 
The LIBOR Board of Directors has recommended that nominations for the NYSAR REALTOR® of 
the Year Award will be solicited from the LIBOR membership.  The final Nominee will be selected 
by the LIBOR Awards Committee and forwarded to the NYSAR Selection Committee for 
consideration. The award recipient will be announced & honored at the NYSAR Fall Business 
Meetings in September/October. 
 
Please take a moment to consider someone you know or may have done business with who is truly 
deserving of this award.  In order for nominees to be considered an award candidate, all nominees 
must be LIBOR members in good standing.  To assist you in your decision, please read the 
NYSAR Award Qualifications/Criteria below: 

 
The following basic criteria will apply to members who are nominated for the 
REALTOR® of the Year Award:  
 
The candidate must have attained at least ten (10) years of service in the New York 
State Association of REALTORS®, including leadership positions in the local 
Board/Association. 
 
Have a valid real estate license as a broker or salesperson and are currently active 
in the real estate industry and in good standing with the New York State Department 
of State, Division of Licensing Services.  
 
Please Note:  The REALTOR® of the Year award will not be awarded posthumously. 
 

 
Please consider the following REALTOR® Member as a Candidate for the NYSAR REALTOR® of 
the Year: 
 
Name of Nominee: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Office: _______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Nominated by: _________________________________________________________________ 

 
Testimonials are always welcome. 

 
Kindly Email this form to LIBOR Administration, Adminsupport@mlsli.com, or Fax to 631-661-5202. 

Nominations must be received no later than May 16, 2018. 
 
 

Charlotte VanderWaag       Thomas McCarthy 
President         Awards Committee Chair 
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